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I oppose taxing tires because it disproportionately impacts certain sectors like self-

employed truckers and owners/operators. A tire tax burden will discourage the 

purchase of tires that are necessary for safety and vehicle operation. It places the 

burden on the consumer.  It increases the cost particularly for those who need to 

replace tires frequently due to heavy use or poor road conditions.  

 

Vote no to protect Oregonians on our roadways. 


